
 
 

 

 

Date: March 4, 2014 

 

To: City Council Members 

 

From: Jeff Biegler, Director 

 Department of Parks and Recreation 

 

Subject: Authorize the Mayor and Finance Officer to sign Golf 

Course Food and Beverage Concession Agreement 

with Platinum Restaurant Group (Marco’s Pizza) 

 

 

The Department of Parks and Recreation requested proposals 

for a food and beverage concessionaire at Meadowbrook Golf 

Course and three proposals were submitted. A Selection Team 

consisting of staff, golf course association representatives and 

Advisory Board members reviewed each of the proposals and 

interviewed the individuals involved. As a result of the 

interviews, the Selection Team recommended that the proposal 

submitted by Platinum Restaurant Group, Inc. be accepted. 

 

The Concession Agreement has been reviewed by the City 

Attorney’s Office and the Rapid City Parks and Recreation 

Advisory Board has recommended approval. 

 

Staff is confident this contract will provide great food service to 

patrons at Meadowbrook Golf Course as well as benefit the 

golf course financially. 

 

Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the Mayor 

and Finance Officer sign the Concession Agreement with 

Platinum Restaurant Group, Inc. to provide food and beverage 

concession services at Meadowbrook Golf Course. 
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